

The Village of Canton would like to take this time to remind the public of the no parking laws within the Village of Canton limits. With the changing of the seasons upon us it is important that the public adheres to the laws set in place. The laws are stated as no parking on any Village Street between the hours of 2:00 AM and 6:00 AM. This includes any Village parking lots which are signed. Parking restrictions are in effect November 30 through March 31 between the hours of 2:00 am and 6:00 am. The Village is asking for your cooperation with these restrictions in order to expedite the snow removal process and ensure the safe roadways for the traveling public and the pedestrian traffic. Thank you for your cooperation.  
